
Ten years ago, the Habitat ReStore 
opened with a purpose – to help Pikes 
Peak Habitat for Humanity (PPHfH) build 
more homes.   
 
Executive Director, Paul Johnson, said, 
“The board wanted to find a  
self-sufficient, sustainable funding 
source.”  In the summer of 2003, a  
committee put a plan together.   
 
The concept was simple. Provide a store 
where people could donate new and 
used construction and building materials 
that could be sold to bargain hunters at 
a discount.  All new and used items are 

discounted between 
50% and 70% below  
retail.  The ReStore  
diverts and recycles 
thousands of tons of 
usable material from 
being deposited into 
local landfills.   
Committee member, 
Scott Westermann, 
worked on the plan.  
“We wanted to create a 
different model,” said 
Mr. Westermann.  “We 
did not want to  
compete with other 
stores like Goodwill, 
Salvation Army and Arc 

Thrift Stores.”   
 
The committee needed someone to find 
a location and run the operation.  Mr. 

Johnson and Mr. Westermann consulted 
architectural engineer, John Veteto, who 
was working with his church to build  

Cutting the 10th Anniversary cake.  From left:  

Laurel Thorstensen, PPHfH Board Member; Paul 

Johnson, PPHfH Executive Director; John 

Veteto, ReStore General Manager. 
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a house for PPHfH.  “One of the best decisions I ever made for the ReStore was 
to hire John and then get out of the way,”  Mr. Johnson said.  Familiar with the 
construction industry in Colorado Springs, Mr. Veteto built inventory, and the 
ReStore was profitable right from the beginning.   
 
When a family donated some property to PPHfH in 2003, its sale became seed 
money for the ReStore.  The funds were used to lease part of a former  
lumberyard and store at 411 S. Wahsatch that PPHfH later purchased.   
 
All three gentlemen acknowledge that God has blessed the ReStore.  Whatever 
the need, Mr. Veteto said, “It’s God’s store. He’ll take care of it.”  One day the 
hot water heater for the ReStore restroom went out.  A few hours later, a  

donor brought a brand new water heater that couldn’t be used on a construction site and donated 
it to the ReStore.  It was perfect for what was needed and still in the packaging!  Mr. Veteto said it is 
the “twinkle in God’s eye.”   

 
One of the biggest 
needs at the  
ReStore is for  

volunteers.  In the 
last fiscal year, over 

7,100 volunteers donated 29,317 hours at the ReStore, saving 
$226,350 in operating costs.  More volunteers are needed. 
 
The ReStore was four years up and running when the region fell 
on difficult economic times.  Yet, it still made a profit and  
continues to help PPHfH.  Since its inception, the ReStore has 
contributed enough funds to build 31 houses. 
 
Please shop the Pikes Peak Habitat ReStore at 411 S. Wahsatch, 
Monday through Saturday from 9:00 – 5:00.  Donations are  
accepted Monday through Saturday from 9:30 – 4:30.  You can 
make a positive change for El Paso County by helping to 
donate, shop, volunteer. 

ReStore 10th Anniversary 
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Experience Tax Savings through the Enterprise Zone 
Taxpayers can make monetary contributions to Pikes Peak Habitat for 
Humanity and may take a tax credit of up to $100,000 per tax year on 
Colorado state taxes.  The Enterprise Zone tax credit lets you receive a 
25% credit when you donate a monetary gift to Pikes Peak Habitat for 
Humanity. Combined with charitable income tax deductions, your gift to 
PPHfH can result in substantial tax savings. 
 
For example, if you donate $1000, then 25% ($250) can be claimed as a 
credit on your state income taxes. The $1000 contribution also qualifies 
for a charitable contribution deduction for your federal taxes. As each 
individual case is different, Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity cannot  
provide instruction regarding your specific situation. Please confirm your 
eligibility with your tax preparation advisor. 

To have your donation qualify as an Enterprise Zone  
contribution, please follow these simple steps: 
 

 Donations of $250 or more are eligible. 

 Make your check payable to the “El Paso County       

Enterprise Zone”. 

 Include your Social Security Number or Colorado Account 

Number. If you would like more information about      
taxpayer ID numbers, please contact our office. 

 In the memo section of your check write “Pikes Peak 

Habitat for Humanity”. 

 Mail your check to Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity. Your 

receipt will come from El Paso County. 



  WIGGINS FAMILY 
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As a partner of Pikes Peak Habitat, we are accountable to you.  Your support helps deserving  families get into a 
permanent home.  Below, you can see the projects we are currently working on.  In the chart, please follow our 
progress — from Ground Blessing to Dedication — for each family.   We encourage you to thank our sponsors.  
With their help — and yours — we can impact these families. 

Follow Our Progress 

  BENAVIDEZ FAMILY  
 

  KLEINE FAMILY 
 

  FICKLE FAMILY 
 

FAMILY LOCATION 
GROUND 
BLESSING 

EXPECTED 
COMPLETION 

DEDICATION SPONSOR 

  VAN DIVNER FAMILY 
 

  HERREN / TYRRELL FAMILY  
 

Downtown 
Colorado 
Springs 

4/13/13 Completed 
March 
2014 

Woodmen 
Vistas 

7/8/13 
May 
2014 

TBD 

Woodmen 
Vistas 

8/11/13 
August 
2014 

TBD 

Country  
Living 

8/18/13 
May 
2014 

TBD 

Country 
Living 

10/20/13 
September 

2014 
TBD 

Woodmen 
Vistas 

TBD TBD TBD 

  FAMILY COMING SOON! 
 Woodmen 

Vistas 
TBD TBD TBD 

  FAMILY COMING SOON!  
 Downtown 

Colorado 
Springs 

TBD TBD TBD 

Sponsorships Available 

Would you like to see the logo of your company here on this page?  We have sponsorships available at multiple 
levels.  Please call Andy Petersen at 719.475.7800 x5, or email him at andy@pikespeakhabitat.org for details. 



Happenings at Habitat: 

 
Volunteer at the ReStore 
Have you considered volunteering at Pikes Peak Habitat’s ReStore? The  
ReStore is a building supply store whose proceeds benefit Habitat. The  
retail store needs your help in several areas including: receiving  
donations; pricing inventory; stocking inventory; cashiering; store  
maintenance; and store organizing. Please contact Martha Lewis at 719.667.0840 
ext 303 or volunteer@habitatrestorepp.com to get started!  

 
Future Builds 
Since 1986, Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity has been building homes for those in 
need.  We anticipate this need will continue to grow.  One way to ensure your  
legacy in our region is to include Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity in your estate 
plan.  When you evaluate your will, we ask for three things: 
Make sure your family needs are taken care of. 
Please remember to include the following in your estate plan: 
 Name:  Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity, Inc. 
 IRS Designation: 501(c)(3) 
 Tax ID Number: 35-1640064 
Please call and tell us!    
If you have any questions, please contact Andy Petersen, Development Director at 
719.475.4800 ext 5 or andy@pikespeakhabitat.org.   
 
We would enjoy hearing from you! 

PIKES PEAK HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
2105 East Bijou Street, Suite B 

Colorado Springs, CO 80909 
719.475.7800 | Fax 719.473.3891 

www.pikespeakhabitat.org 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
LARAINE SALDIVAR GILLESPIE President  

RICH KLABER Vice President  
CANDY MOLTER Treasurer 

TIM TROWBRIDGE Secretary 
SAM ADAMS 

DEANNE CAIN FISCHLEIN 
STEVEN HEIN 

JEFF MAWHIRTER 
TOM SCOTT 

LAUREL THORSTENSEN 

TYE TUTT 
DAVE WARNER 

 

PPHFH STAFF 

PAUL JOHNSON  Executive Director 
ANDY PETERSEN  Development Director 

GAIL L. DANIEL  Bookkeeper 
CARMINA LASS Director of Homeowner Services 

KATHERINE BLACK Volunteer Manager 
LAURA WILLIAMS-PARRISH Development Associate 

JOE ALLMAN  Construction Supervisor 
GARY BLAKE  Construction Supervisor 
MÉMO SMITH  Construction Supervisor 

 

RESTORE STAFF 
JOHN VETETO  ReStore Manager 

JAMES LAY Assistant Mgr. 
ROGER LEDBETTER Donation Mgr. 

CHRIS SCOTT MENDES Donations Asst. 
MIKE SNYDER Donations Asst. 

KEN DESPRES  Volunteer Trainer 
STEVE LEACHMAN  Operations Mgr. 

MARTHA LEWIS Volunteer Coordinator 
DAWN “DUSTY” LAST Asst Operations Mgr. 

DAN YOUNG  Maintenance Mgr. 
 VIC BURKS Driver Helper 

DANYALE MCGLORY  Administrative Asst./Cashier 

2105 E. Bijou Street, Suite B 

Colorado Springs, CO 80909 

Follow us online! 

Pikes Peak Habitat  

for Humanity 

pphabitat 

mailto:volunteer@habitatrestorepp.com

